
 
 

 

Dear USD #469 Teachers and Educational Support Professionals, 

 

The Lansing Educational Foundation is incredibly proud to be able to 

support you as teachers and staff in the Lansing School District. As you 
know, our vision is to enhance the education of all the children in our 

schools. We have been successful over the last 17 years in 
accomplishing this goal through our Educate the Pride Grants, special 
projects, and events. We want to continue to reach more of you and 

your students through technology, curricular innovations, and materials 
that encourage differentiated instruction.  

We have funded over $350,000 in teacher classroom grants, building 

grants and special projects since 2004 and are proud to provide a 

$5,000 Educate the Pride Grant to fund a major educational 

project within our Lansing Schools each year.  For the 2020-2021 
school year, we were able to approve $48,417.20 in grants to our 
district and have already approved nearly $30,000 in grants For 

the 2021-2022 school year. For a full list of grant recipients, visit 
www.lansingedfoundation.org. These grants have been made 
possible through the generous donations made by USD 469 
teachers and educational support staff!  

Here is where you come in. We would love to see as many grants and 

requests fulfilled as are requested. Each year the number of grants 
increases.  If each staff member donated $1.00 per month, it would 

add up to more than $420.00 a month, or $5,040 a school year. Your 
classroom could benefit from such generosity! If you are willing and 

able to contribute monthly, please return the bottom portion of the 
form to Sharon Burns or Christine Motley in the Lansing District Office. 

Sincerely in support of education, 

 

Lansing Educational Foundation Board of Directors 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

PAYROLL DEDUCTION FORM 

I authorize USD #469 to withhold one of the following amounts from my monthly check, to be contributed 

to the Lansing Educational Foundation. LEF is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. 

 
 

______$  1.00 a month _____$  5.00 a month      ______$15.00 a month    ______$2.00 a month      

 
______$10.00 a month _____$20.00 a month      $______________other 

  

___________________________________          _______________________________________            ______________________ 

          Print Name                                              Signature                                                                   Date 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Christine Aus, President 

Andrew Cameron, Vice-President 

Christina Hoverson, Treasurer 

Priscilla LoPresti,  
     Corresponding Secretary 

John Harriss,  
     Recording Secretary 

 

Patti Boe-Cackler 

Jonnie Brice 

Jennah Flynn 

Rich Hauver 

Stacey Jenkins 

Jeanette Lozenski 

Christa Martin 

Joey McKee 

Christy McKnight 

Janelle Moburg 

Chuck Moorehead 

Carol Page 

Jane Plessl 

Ashley Reddell 

Liz Sadler 

Mike Scherer 

Mary Alice Schroeger 

Eric Valenstein 

 

Advisory Member:  
     Gale Hethcoat 
 

Ex Officio: Superintendent of 
Schools, Mr. Dan Wessel 

 

Executive Director: Sharon Burns 
 
 

  

http://www.lansingedfoundation.org/

